19 March 2008

Dear Tony,
Thank you for your comments on the PICS PAR. The working group has carefully considered your input and remains committed to the PICS PAR. 

There is no 802 rule requiring a PICS Proforma as part of the base specification nor a clear precedent in 802 that a PICS Proforma needs to be included in the initial release of an air interface specification.  For example, 802.11 includes the PICS Proforma, but 802.16 did not initially include a PICS, but developed it under a separate PAR.  Development of a PICS Proforma in 802.16 took extended time and effort.  Hence it is not a trivial addition to the baseline specification and requires significant time and effort.

Arnie Greenspan

